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Testimony on SB 1503 -3 Amendments

The Dash 3 amendments to SB 1503 demonstrate beyond all doubt what the intent of 
this legislation is.

Why shovel a pile of money into the OHA with the hopes that they will recommend more 
gun bans when you can give it to the DOJ which has already spent millions of tax 
dollars to end the legal sale of firearms in Oregon?

Always better to go with the sure thing. Smart move.
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